
Does the AAP offer medical advice? 
The AAP is a professional membership organization of 66,000 primary care pediatricians, pediatric 

medical subspecialists, and pediatric surgical specialists dedicated to the health, safety, and well-being of 

infants, children, adolescents, and young adults. Our members are pediatricians working in communities 

and hospitals around the world.    

The AAP does not have practicing pediatricians on staff to respond to parental requests regarding 

individual medical conditions, or questions about the Academy's policies and statements. Your best 

resource for this information is your pediatrician. If you do not have a pediatrician, you can search for one 

at https://www.healthychildren.org/findapediatrician, or contact the physician referral service at your local 

hospital or county medical society.  

HealthyChildren (https://www.healthychildren.org) offers trustworthy, up-to-the-minute health advice and 

guidance for parents and caregivers, along with interactive tools and personalized content. In the Tips & 

Tools Menu, you can get to the Ask The Pediatrician to get answers to commonly asked questions.    

The Academy's current policy statements are searchable by keyword at 

https://publications.aap.org/pediatrics/pages/policy. If the AAP has any policy statements regarding your 

concerns, you will find them there. 

The AAP does not provide free brochures on child health topics. Please contact your pediatrician for 

specific Academy information on your child’s health care. Additional AAP material may be available from 

your pediatrician or you may visit the shopAAP (https://www.aap.org/shopaap) for more resources. 
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